
 

01 March, 2017 
  

Subject: THE Alliance changes German port call on Transatlantic 
AL5 service 

  
Dear Mr Priess, 

  

We herewith would like to inform you that following further fine-
tuning of schedules and finalization of the terminal selection 

process, it has been decided to change the Bremerhaven call on our 
Transatlantic AL5 product (North Europe – USWC Service) into a 

Hamburg call.  

In Hamburg the AL5 service will be operated at CTA, Am Ballinkai 1 
21129 Hamburg.           

Following the aforementioned changes the AL5 product now looks 
as per below: 

Southampton (Wed/Wed) --> Rotterdam (Thu/Fri) --> 
Hamburg  (Sat/Sun) --> Antwerp (Mon/Tue) --> Le Havre 

(Wed/Wed) --> Savannah (Thu/Fri) --> Cartagena (Tue/Wed) --> 
Los Angeles (Thu/Thu) --> Oakland (Sat/Sun) -->Tacoma 

(Tue/Wed) -->  Vancouver (Wed/Thu) -->  Los Angeles 
(Mon/Mon) --> Balboa (Tue/Tue) --> Cartagena (Thu/Fri) --

>  Punta Caucedo (Sun/Sun) --> Savannah (Thu/Fri) --> 
Southampton (Wed/Wed) 

           
If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact your local sales 

office. Contact details can be found on our website 
www.molpower.com. 

  

Sincerely, 

MOL (Europe) B.V. 

 

https://www.daretomail.nl/system/redirect.php?action=url&val=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.molpower.com&code=6280a12b27b055a6dd7dae44853fcbe94330abae

